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3rd March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 6 Open morning: Monday 17th March 2025  
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 6 Open Morning on Monday 17th March 2025. As 
part of this session, you will be able to join your child in the classroom as they participate in 
an English/Maths lesson and then explore the classroom provision.  
 
After dropping your child off at the usual door, please then walk to the school office where 
you will be signed in. The lessons will begin at 9:00am and will finish at 12pm. This is a 
fantastic opportunity to see how your child learns in school.  
 
Please note that due to the classroom being full of children, we will require parents to stand 
for this time period. If this is a problem, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
We would also ask that only one adult attends this session due to space limitations. Please 
do not bring any under school age children as this may disrupt the learning within the 
classroom.  
 
We really hope to see as many parents as possible for this exciting opportunity.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
Your sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs Greep    Miss Brenwald 
Year 6 Class Teacher  Year 6 Class Teacher 

 
 


